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Dear all, 

 

On Monday we enjoyed a brilliant litter picking workshop with Karen from Little Litter Warriors. The children were 

amazing at recalling their knowledge of the environment and how to keep our planet clean. Karen was very impressed 

with our knowledge of recyclable materials, the children loved sorting the different items into the correct bins. In 

our literacy sessions the children created some wonderful sentences to recall the events of our workshop. I 

continue to be so impressed with their amazing progress with writing. Well done Reception! 

 

Our week has of course also involved lots of fun observing and holding the chicks. We were all amazed to see that 

after the weekend lots of the chicks had grown wings! The class have been busy naming the chicks and writing down 

their names on whiteboards. A few of the popular names include Popcorn, Flyford Chick and Fluffy! The children 

have enjoyed choosing which chick to hold and exploring how to handle them safely. We will certainly miss the chicks 

as they leave us today to head to Sam’s farm. The children have loved the experience, it has been wonderful to 

share this with them. 

   

In maths this week we have focused on sharing and grouping. The children have been sharing raisins at a picnic, and 

grouping animals into different fields. In phonics this week we have continued to consolidate our Level 4 learning 

with a focus on reading and writing polysyllabic words. 

 

This week we have also welcomed Miss Harding into our class. The children have enjoyed reading with Miss Harding 

and have been fantastic helpers showing her where everything is in our classroom!  

 

Forest School: Tomorrow the children will be going to Forest School as usual. Please can the children come in to 

school wearing their Forest School clothes. 

 

Pet Day: Thank you all so much for signing up for Pet Day! At your time slot please come to the usual blue school 

gates on the playground and a member of staff will let you in. We are all so excited to meet the pets that we have 

heard so much about. 

  

If there are any questions at all, please come and see us.  

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Bown 

 


